
T3 Cheshire Dance Show

Dear parents/carers,

Our T3 class are currently taking part in a fantastic dance programme called Crossing Point
run by Cheshire Dance. Every Monday afternoon the children are learning new dance skills
that are linked to their learning in other subjects such as history and geography. There will
be 10 sessions and the children’s dance will be filmed to be showcased via a live stream.

The Crossing Point Performance
The performance will include St Bernard’s and performances from 5 other local schools and
will be about 30 minutes long. It will be live streamed for parents at 7pm on Thursday 31st
March. A link will be shared on Monday 28th March.

Cheshire Dance requires permission from parents/carers for the children to be filmed. If you
DO NOT want your child to be filmed for this event then please email Miss Worthington-
mworthington@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Reid                                Miss  Worthington
Assistant Head Teacher          T3 teacher


